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The second meeting of the Australian Government Department of Health Transition to College-
Led Training Advisory Committee (TCLTAC) was held on 8 December 2020.

The committee has been established to provide advice to the Australian Government on the
development and implementation of reforms to the delivery of general practice training as part of
the transition to a college-led training model.

At this meeting, members discussed matters relating to the plans for marketing to applicants for
the Australian General Practice Training program for 2022. Members also discussed the
timelines and transition processes for the grant arrangements with Regional Training
Organisations.

Members were encouraged to consult within their organisations between meetings to ensure that
steady progress is being made on matters discussed.

As part of the transition considerations, members agreed that the Department of Health, in
consultation with the two colleges, will analyse the rural and general pathways of the Australian
General Practice Training program for 2022 and present a paper to the next meeting seeking
advice of members. The Australian Medical Association representative also offered to share
some analysis of the two pathways.

Members reiterated the importance of stability for registrars during this period of transition to
college-led training. The wellbeing of registrars will be at the forefront of the committee’s
considerations.

The Committee will next meet on 15 December 2020.

Further information on the Advisory Group, including the terms of reference and membership, can
be found at www.health.gov.au
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